
From: registrar
To:
Subject: EB-2021-0011 Letter of Comment
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 4:44:33 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2021 9:45 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0011

-- Name --
Donna Stewart

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Canadian Niagara should not  be approved for any rate increases.  I believe
we already pay more than our neighbours.   I referred to the 2019 Total
Cost/Consumer statistics in the OEB Performance Report:
Canadian Niagara = $893
Niagara-on-the-Lake = $758
Welland = $512
Grimsby =$594
Burlington =$661
These are the most recent  figures available on line.  If there is a better statistic available to compare rates across
Ontario, I would like to know what it is.

-- Attachment --




